
GOFFSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT FEJ 
 

PROJECT ADMINISTRATION AND SUPERVISION 
 
It is the policy of the School Board and part of their contract with the architect, and/or 
construction manager that the general supervision of the work is the responsibility of the 
architect, and/or construction manager, who shall by reports and records keep the School Board 
informed of the progress on the work.  The architect, and/or construction manager, shall try to 
guard his client against defects and deficiencies in the work of the contractors, but it is 
understood that he/she does not guarantee their contracts. 
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